Company Announcement

Board Meeting Rescheduled

Date of announcement 28 February 2013
Reference PZC96/2013

The following is a company announcement issued by Plaza Centres plc pursuant to the
Malta Financial Services Authority Listing Rules:

QUOTE

Due to the elections on 9 March 2013, the Board of Directors of Plaza Centres p.l.c. (The
Company) has rescheduled the Board Meeting to Wednesday 13 March 2013.

UNQUOTE

Lionel A.Lapira
Company Secretary

28 February 2013



